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LAUNCH OF A RMB COUNTER

Reference is made to the announcement of Xiaomi Corporation 小米集团 (the “Company”) dated 
April 13, 2023 with respect to the application for addition of a Renminbi (“RMB”) counter.

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) is pleased to announce that the launch 
of a new RMB counter of the Company will be effective on June 19, 2023. Shareholders of the 
Company (the “Shareholders”) and potential investors can distinguish between the Hong Kong 
Dollar (“HKD”) counter and the RMB counter of the Company by stock codes and stock short 
names as set out below: 

HKD counter RMB counter

Stock code: 01810 81810
English stock short name: XIAOMI-W XIAOMI-WR
Chinese stock short name: 小米集團-W 小米集團-WR

The Class B ordinary shares of the Company (the “Class B Shares”) will be traded in board lots 
of 200 Class B Shares each in both counters. The Company believes that the launch of a new 
RMB counter will offer more investment flexibilities and stock liquidity for the Shareholders and 
potential investors.

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 
shares of the Company.
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